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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of an Investigatory Docket 
to Examine the Fees for the 
Manufactured Housing Department of 
the Missouri Public Service Commission 

)
) 
) 
) 

 
Case No. MW-2020-0288 

 
MOTION TO PARTICIPATE IN BOARD DISCUSSION 

 
COMES NOW the Manager of the Manufactured Housing and Modular Units Program 

of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Manager”), by and through counsel, and for its 

Motion to Participate in Board Discussion (“Motion”) states as follows: 

1. On June 24, 2020, the Missouri Manufactured Housing Association 

(“Association”) will hold a Board meeting.  During the meeting, the Board will discuss the fees 

the Manager proposed in the working case opened March 18, 2020.  In lieu of the conference 

that was previously scheduled for May 20, 2020, and subsequently cancelled due to  

Covid-19, the Manager and the Industry Analysis Director (“Director”) offer to participate in 

the Board meeting by calling into the meeting and answering member questions.   

Additionally, Staff will consider information gathered at this meeting for future proposals to be 

included in the working case. 

 WHEREFORE, the Manager respectfully requests the Commission to allow the 

Director and the Manager to participate in the June 24, 2020 Board meeting in lieu of the 

previous conference and any information gathered at this meeting be included in the working 

case, and grant such other and further relief as the Commission considers just in the 

circumstances. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

      /s/ Ron Irving 
      Ron Irving  

Associate Counsel 
Mo. Bar No. 56147 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing has been transmitted by facsimile or 
electronically mailed to all parties and/or counsel of record this 10th day of June, 2020. 

       

/s/ Ron Irving 


